
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

We are looking for parent volunteers to run a Twitcher club after school. We are hoping to get parent 
volunteers who are already DBS checked. (To save money!). A group of amazing, enthusiastic, 
knowledgeable year 7 ex-pupils effectively run the club. They plan and lead the excellent sessions up 
in the bird hide on school grounds.  
 
Your job is to be the responsible adult and make hot chocolate. It is a small club or around 6-7 year 
4,5,6 children. It is a delightful club to run. I would be your point of contact and give support where 
needed. Unfortunately, I am unable to run the club myself at the moment because I am running 
another club and have staff/team meetings after school on the other days I work.  
 
Please contact me directly on sky@minchschool.net  
 
Best wishes!  
Ms McCarron 
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